

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It has been a wonderful term that I would like to round up by taking this opportunity to extend our heartfelt thanks to all the parents who took the time to complete our recent parent questionnaire. Your responses have been invaluable, and we are so pleased to hear about your experiences and perspectives.

Your feedback is helping us shape the future of our school, and we are proud to continue building a safe, supportive, and inclusive environment for all our children.

Key Themes from Your Feedback

Here are just a few of the wonderful insights you shared:

- ✓ Positive social experiences
- "My child has several friends across different year groups due to the mixing of classes."
- Appreciation for small, ability-based phonics groups and the wonderful support of staff "The teachers and staff are absolutely wonderful. Always smiling and friendly."
- ✓ Honesty and transparency from teachers
- "The honest feedback from teachers regarding my child's performance at school."
- ✓ Valuing safety and inclusion
- "Welcoming, children feel safe, and activities are good."
- ✓ Support for personal growth and perseverance
- "Encourages quick learning, ensures children are safe, great teachers."
- Diversity and equality
- "Diversity, equality, and being supportive."

Your kind words affirm the hard work and dedication of our team. We are committed to maintaining high standards and providing the very best opportunities to support your child's learning and well-being.

Looking Ahead

Your feedback is guiding us as we plan for the new year. We will continue to focus on nurturing every child's talents, supporting their growth, and ensuring a positive, engaging, and safe learning environment for all.

Thank you for being an essential part of the Abbotsweld Primary Academy family. Your trust, partnership, and support mean the world to us.

I wish you and your family a happy, safe, and peaceful festive season. We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 7th January 2024.

Mrs Benson and The Abbotsweld Primary Academy Team





Fundraising

Please support us in raising funds for Abbotsweld.

You can support us and raise money every time you shop online? And the best part - it doesn't cost a penny!

Easyfundraising, is a free fundraising platform that lets us earn donations when we all shop online. With 8,100+ brands to choose from, including Tesco, Sainsbury's, John Lewis & Partners, Sports Direct, ASOS, M&S, Boots, Just Eat, and Booking.com, there's something for everyone.

Here's how it works:

Download the easyfundraising app,

Sign up,

Start your shopping journey and the retailer you shop with will send us a free donation based on your spending - with no additional cost to you.

Registering yourself takes just 2 minutes and all you need is your email address. I have attached our QR code which you can scan or please access via this link - http://efraising.org/X1j5lSjppY

So, why wait? Support by registering today! Download the app, join, shop, and make a difference!







CONTACT US

ABBOTSWELD PRIMARY ACADEMY PARTRIDGE ROAD HARLOW, ESSEX, CM18 6TE

01279 630120

OFFICE@ABBOTSWELD.NETA CADEMIES.NET

VISIT US ON THE WEB AT WWW.ABBOTSWELD.NETACA DEMIES.NET

FOLLOW US

@NET Abbotsweld



